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Question:   When was the last time there was a visit to clients in the Port Augusta facility from an 
independent advocate—a lawyer, a migration agent?  

       

Answer:          As at 15 November 2011, the last time clients at the Port Augusta Immigration 
                        Residential Housing were visited in relation to their cases was on 13 November 2011 by  
                        migration agents who are also Immigration Advice and Application Assistance Scheme 
                        (IAAAS) providers.  As there are different agents allocated for each client, this visit was  
                        not for all clients.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


